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of the book address aging, diagnosis and assessment and clinical conditions,
incorporating an engaging discussion on substance abuse and schizophrenic
disorders. Shorter sections include the presentation of mental illness in elderly
people from different cultures—one of the most popular sections in previous
editions. Learning and behavioural studies, as well as models of geriatric
psychiatry practice, are covered extensively. This book provides a detailed
overview of the entire range of mental illness in old age, presented within an
accessible format. Principles and Practice of Geriatric Psychiatry is an essential
read for psychiatrists, geriatricians, neurologists and psychologists. It is of
particular use for instructors of general psychiatry programs and their residents.
The Challenges of Mental Health Caregiving Ronda C. Talley 2013-11-18 Caring for
the ill, disabled, very old, or very young requires a labor-intensive commitment
that is not only essential to the well-being of individuals and to society as a
whole, but also fraught with physical, financial, and psychological risks. And
despite the critical nature of their job, caregivers rarely have avenues of
support. The Challenges of Mental Health Caregiving addresses the complexities of
the situation with uncommon depth and breadth. Suited to researchers, scientistpractitioners and clinicians, and students seeking a rounded understanding of the
field, it examines how caregiving affects the lives, work, and mental health of
family and professional caregivers. Chapters explore developmental, cultural, and
spiritual contexts of care, addressing ongoing concerns about care in relation to
larger health systems and emphasizing the need for care to be viewed as a
community, rather than an individual or family experience. Further, the book's
conclusion strongly advocates for more effective and efficient uses for available
funds and resources while offering workable proposals for service improvements at
the policy level. Key areas of coverage: The impact of caregiving on physical and
mental health. Integrating mental health and primary care. The promotion of
positive mental health outcomes in children and youth. Mid-life concerns and
caregiver experience. Loss, grief, bereavement and the implications for mental
health caregiving. Policy issues in caregiving and mental health. The Challenges
of Mental Health Caregiving is a clear-sighted reference for researchers,
clinicians and scientist-practitioners, and graduate students in the caregiving
fields, including clinical psychology, social work, public health/medicine,
geriatrics/gerontology, public policy, and educational policy.
Essential Reviews in Geriatric Psychiatry Rajesh R. Tampi 2022-04-01 This book
critically reviews 75 important published papers that influence the practice of
geriatric psychiatry. This book will assist anyone who is interested in the care
of older adults with psychiatric disorders. It was written by thought leaders who

Handbook of Geropsychiatry for the Advanced Practice Nurse Leigh Powers 2020-12-28
Offers a wealth of information and insight geared specifically for APRNs providing
holistic mental health care to older adults Addressing the most commonlyencountered mental health disorders, this practical, evidence-based resource for
advanced practice nurses, nurse educators, and graduate nursing students delivers
the knowledge and tools needed to effectively assess, examine, diagnose, treat,
and promote optimal mental health in the geriatric patient. Written by recognized
experts in the field of geropsychiatry, this handbook encompasses updated DSM-5
diagnoses and criteria, psychopharmacology, the psychiatric exam, and systemslevel approaches to care. It also considers the relationships of the geriatric
patient to family, community, and health care providers as they contribute to
successful treatment. This handbook examines the biological changes associated
with aging and addresses common mental health disorders of older adults. It
presents clear clinical guidelines and demonstrates the use of relevant clinical
tools and scales with illustrative examples. Additionally, the text delves into
cultural differences that impact treatment and addresses the distinct needs of
patients during a pandemic such as COVID-19. Key Features: Written specifically
for APNs and students who work in the geropsychiatry field Presents evidence-based
content within a holistic nursing framework Links psychopharmacological content
with psychotherapy Describes cultural considerations in assessment and treatment
during a pandemic such as COVID-19--in assessment and treatment Delivers key
information on interprofessional approaches to patient care Includes Case studies
with discussion questions Interprofessional Boxes contain key information on
partnerships that can enhance care Evidence-Based Practice Boxes focus on proven
strategies and resources Purchase includes digital access for use on most mobile
devices or computers.
Principles and Practice of Geriatric Psychiatry Mohammed T. Abou-Saleh 2011-07-28
The renowned Principles and Practice of Geriatric Psychiatry, now in its third
edition, addresses the social and biological concepts of geriatric mental health
from an international perspective. Featuring contributions by distinguished
authors from around the world, the book offers a distinctive angle on issues in
this continually developing discipline. Principles and Practice of Geriatric
Psychiatry provides a comprehensive review of: geriatric psychiatry spanning both
psychiatric and non-psychiatric disorders scientific advances in service
development specific clinical dilemmas New chapters on: genetics of aging
somatoform disorders epidemiology of substance abuse somatoform disorders care of
the dying patient Continuing the practice of earlier editions, the major sections
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shape the way geriatric psychiatry is currently practiced in the United States.
All the major psychiatric disorders in later life are covered including anxiety
disorders, bipolar disorders, depressive disorders, neurocognitive disorders,
psychotic disorders, sleep disorders, and substance use disorders. It also reviews
important studies on suicides in late life and interventional procedures in
geriatric psychiatry like the ECT, and also evaluates the adverse effects of
psychotropic medications on older adults with psychiatric disorders. The editors
of the book along with input from members of the teaching and training committee
of the American Association for Geriatric Psychiatry (AAGP) have chosen 75
published papers from the field of geriatric psychiatry that they believe provides
the highest knowledge-yield/impact for practicing clinicians and educators in the
field of geriatric mental health. The AAGP is a national association that
represents and serves its members and the field of geriatric psychiatry. These 75
papers are critically appraised by the members of AAGP using a standardized format
and a summary of these papers and their practical application is provided by these
experts. This information can be used by anyone who wants to learn about the field
of geriatric psychiatry.
Behavioral and Psychological Symptoms of Dementia Art Walaszek, M.D. 2019-08-28
The book provides readers with evidence-based, pragmatic, and clear
recommendations regarding the care of patients with behavioral and psychological
symptoms of dementia.
Gerontological Social Work and the Grand Challenges Sara Sanders 2019-11-30 The
growing number of older adults in the United States poses a significant challenge
to families, healthcare systems, mental health services, and many other caregiving
groups. Using the Grand Challenges for Social Work initiative as a framework, this
text evaluates critical policies and issues pertaining to older adults,
identifying both the overall systemic inequalities currently working against older
adults as well as specific areas that require updated policies and interventions.
It calls for active attention to the implementation of science-based research,
policy, and practices to promote health and well-being. Among the topics
addressed: Family violence against older adults Disaster planning and preparedness
Building financial capability for aging families Health needs of incarcerated
older adults Closing the gap in healthcare services for older adults Social
isolation and its effects on mental health and well-being A useful gerontology
resource for students, social work scholars, and practitioners, Gerontological
Social Work and the Grand Challenges advocates for justice and equal opportunity
for older adults, and highlights important social issues that must be urgently
addressed in the near future.
Mental Health Practice in Geriatric Health Care Settings T.L. Brink 2014-02-04
Mental Health Practice in Geriatric Health Care Settings emphasizes the major
research and clinical findings realized in five years of research on mental health
issues in older urban medical patients, many of whom represent minority groups.
Chapters cover the high comorbidity of health and mental health problems in
geriatric patients, neuropsychological (or cognitive) assessment, depression,
alcohol abuse in health care settings, emerging behavioral medicine issues, and
family relations and their tie to medical settings. As a practitioner, you’ll find
this book helps your practice by representing the first assessment and treatment
techniques normed and validated on minority elderly. If you’re a professional
working in the mental health system, you’ll see how to expand your services to
health care markets. Mental Health Practice in Geriatric Health Care Settings
devotes three chapters to neuropsychological assessment--first, a review of major
mental-health-practice-in-geriatric-health-care-settings

principles; second, a new test battery for minorities; and third, extensive review
on how to use test results in clinical decision making. Other chapters provide
valuable information on: the analysis of outcomes for one thousand 60--103-yearolds a new validated behavioral treatment method for depression methods of
detection and treatment of alcohol abuse emerging issues in behavioral medicine,
including competency assessments; anxiety and pain disorders; and shaping the
referral process family relations and health care, including caregiving and
nursing home placement nursing home consultation and survival strategies in health
care systems As Author Peter A. Lichtenberg describes in the Introduction, each
chapter in Mental Health Practice in Geriatric Health Care Settings is
multidisciplinary, empirically and statistically investigated, and focused upon
urban elderly. “In addition, the major objectives are to provide clinicians with
new understandings and new assessment and treatment knowledge to utilize in their
practices. Finally, this book is hoped to provide clinicians [with] information
about emerging trends in the field, and effective strategies for practice in
healthcare settings.”
Geriatric Psychiatry, An Issue of Psychiatric Clinics of North America, E-Book
Louis J. Marino, Jr., 2022-11-09 In this issue of Psychiatric Clinics, guest
editors Drs. Louis J. Marino, Jr. and George Zubenko bring their considerable
expertise to the topic of Geriatric Psychiatry. Top experts in the field cover key
topics such as insomnia and sleep disorders in older adults; substance use
disorders in the elderly; comorbidity and management of concurrent psychiatric and
medical disorders; mood disorders in the elderly; cognitive impairment in the
elderly; and more. Contains 13 relevant, practice-oriented topics including
psychopharmacology in the elderly: why does age matter?; the impact of SARS-CoV-2
infection and pandemic on mental health and brain function in the elderly;
COVID-19: brain effects; epidemiology of psychiatric illness in the elderly; and
more. Provides in-depth clinical reviews on current topics in geriatric
psychiatry, offering actionable insights for clinical practice. Presents the
latest information on this timely, focused topic under the leadership of
experienced editors in the field. Authors synthesize and distill the latest
research and practice guidelines to create clinically significant, topic-based
reviews.
Complementary and Integrative Therapies for Mental Health and Aging Helen
Lavretsky 2016 A comprehensive summary of the state-of-the-art of the field in
clinical practice and research in the second decade of the 21th century Features
future directions for research and clinical practice in integrative medicine and
aging.
Group Techniques for Aging Adults Kathie T. Erwin 2012-11-27 Elders can struggle
with issues of social isolation and self-esteem, and benefit from having positive
coping skills at their disposal. The practical ideas Kathie Erwin imparts in this
second edition help mental health professionals working with elderly populations
to create an interactive, multi-modal program that addresses the issues and needs
elders have. The group modalities are defined in holistic contexts of mind, body,
society, and spirituality. Among the group modalities are reminiscence,
bibliotherapy, remotivation, humor, expressive art, and therapeutic writing and
sacred spaces, which are new to this edition. Mental health professionals
appreciate the practical and detailed guidelines for how to design, implement, and
monitor progress for various types of group modalities that allow them to put
theory into practice easily. Their elder clients will benefit from the methods
they develop in group to deal with problems such as isolation and reduced social
2/7

Downloaded from www.sfeg.it on December 5, 2022 by guest

networks.
Handbook of Mental Health and Aging Nathan Hantke 2020-04-11 The Handbook of
Mental Health and Aging, Third Edition provides a foundational background for
practitioners and researchers to understand mental health care in older adults as
presented by leading experts in the field. Wherever possible, chapters integrate
research into clinical practice. The book opens with conceptual factors, such as
the epidemiology of mental health disorders in aging and cultural factors that
impact mental health. The book transitions into neurobiological-based topics such
as biomarkers, age-related structural changes in the brain, and current models of
accelerated aging in mental health. Clinical topics include dementia,
neuropsychology, psychotherapy, psychopharmacology, mood disorders, anxiety,
schizophrenia, sleep disorders, and substance abuse. The book closes with current
and future trends in geriatric mental health, including the brain functional
connectome, repetitive transcranial magnetic stimulation (rTMS), technology-based
interventions, and treatment innovations. Identifies factors influencing mental
health in older adults Includes biological, sociological, and psychological
factors Reviews epidemiology of different mental health disorders Supplies
separate chapters on grief, schizophrenia, mood, anxiety, and sleep disorders
Discusses biomarkers and genetics of mental health and aging Provides assessment
and treatment approaches
Practical Strategies in Geriatric Mental Health Laura B. Dunn, M.D. 2019-09-24
This book provides practical, up-to-the-minute information and tools for
clinicians working with older adults. A roster of expert authors offers the most
practical clinical and research insights across the most relevant, frequently
encountered diagnostic and treatment problems. Each chapter is organized in a
logical, easy-to-follow structure tha
The Encyclopedia of Elder Care Elizabeth A. Capezuti, PhD, RN, FAAN 2013-12-11
"The information [in this book] is amazing. I reviewed topics in which I have
expertise and was very satisfied. This is an excellent addition to my library and
I will refer to it often, much like a medical dictionary. Score: 90, 4 Stars.-Doody's Medical Reviews "The third edition of this encyclopedia provides 273
comprehensive, yet succinct, entries on a variety of topics related to elder care.
... In addition, many of the entries include see also references that help readers
easily navigate the book. Entries are written at an undergraduate level and would
be useful for practitioners, students, and caregivers...Recommended."--Choice:
Current Reviews for Academic Libraries This interdisciplinary clinical reference
encompasses more than 310 current entries on a broad range of topics related to
geriatrics and geriatric care across multiple health care disciplines. The third
edition reflects the many advances in geriatrics that have occurred since the
publication of the second edition in 2006. It contains the updated, evidence-based
contributions of more than 260 nationally recognized geriatric healthcare
professionals regarding elder-care concerns relating to society, community,
caregiving, and the individual. Completely new entries address Geriatric Care
Models (acute care for elders, Project BOOST), Geriatric Health Issues (diarrhea
in adults, prolonged hospitalization, frailty, fronto-temporal dementia, rehospitalization, acute urinary retention, personality and aging, primary
palliative care), Technology and Aging (Smart home sensors, Telehealth,
Surveillance technology), and more. The Encyclopedia is organized alphabetically
and includes links to important Web-based resources and Apps. Clinical topics
comprehensively address diagnosis, treatment, and disease management. Health care
clinicians across the continuum will find this reference—the only one of its kindmental-health-practice-in-geriatric-health-care-settings

-to be a valuable guide to making appropriate referrals to social service
providers, and social service professionals will be well informed by highly
accessible descriptions of diagnoses, clinical syndromes, and care management. Key
Features: Includes over 310 updated geriatric and geriatric care clinical entries
across multiple healthcare disciplines Contains state-of-the-art contributions
from over 260 nationally recognized geriatric healthcare experts Provides clinical
content for social service professionals and social care information for
clinicians Offers new information on multiple topics relating to Geriatric Care
Models, Geriatric Health Concerns, and Technology and Aging References numerous
Web-based resources and Apps
Essentials of Geriatric Psychiatry Dan German Blazer 2012 Essentials of Geriatric
Psychiatry, Second Edition thoroughly covers a wide range of important mental
disorders in the elderly, as well as the so-called "normal" effects of aging that
result in biological, social, and behavioral changes in older adults.
Geriatric Mental Health Care Gary J. Kennedy 2001-11-02 This essential guide is
designed for mental health practitioners and p rimary care providers without
advanced training in geriatric psychiatr y. Gary J. Kennedy sets forth a clear
framework for understanding the interplay of medical, psychological, and social
factors in frequently encountered problems among older adults. Clear guidelines
are delineat ed for assessing and treating such conditions as depression and
anxiet y, dementia, psychosis and mania, sleep disturbances, personality and
somatoform disorders, substance abuse, and suicidality. Throughout, th e book
focuses on ways to sustain seniors' independence and overall qu ality of life
while enhancing their adaptive capacities.
Mental Health and Illness of the Elderly Helen Chiu 2017-08-22 This book
consolidates current knowledge in the field and discusses psychiatric disorders
among the elderly, while bridging the gap between clinical practice and the sociocultural contexts. The book is particularly important in the face of rapidly
changing conditions globally and challenges such as migration, war and violence,
diminishing physical health due to ageing and their impact on the mental health of
elderly. Longevity is a great gift of medical sciences and modern health care and
since the benefit of longevity comes with specific mental health issues of the
elderly, this book responds to the heightened need to understand and address the
mental health challenges of the elderly.
Community Mental Health for Older People Gerard J. Byrne 2010-03-26 Community
Mental Health for Older People is the perfect resource for mental health workers
as it discuses the ageing population, within the context of community mental
health. It provides a comprehensive overview of the important issues and clinical
practices that influence mental health care for older people. Written from a
multidisciplinary perspective it is suitable for all health workers in community
mental health teams (Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health workers,
clinical psychologists, consumer representatives, medical practitioners,
occupational therapists, registered nurses, social workers, etc) as it
incorporates the use of case studies to aid in the application of evidence-based
practice. Multidisciplinary approach serves to illustrate the breadth and context
of mental issues for older people Chapters are topical and relevant, discussing
issues such as service provision, cultural and rural issues, major disorders and
interventions, as well as ethical and legal issues. Vignettes are included
throughout the clinical chapters and serve to illustrate real cases derived from
practice Evidence-based practice is a key element to this pivotal new text as it
highlights the best method of practise, in a clear and accessible manner. Highly
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readable style without the bulkiness of excessive references This text will cover
issues relevant to the mental health of older people within a community context in
Australia and New Zealand. Issues will include population health and the clinical
management of the major concerns experienced with the diverse clinical
presentations by older people. The mental health care of older people is now
considered a specialist area with older person’s mental health services being key
components of the mental health service framework. The publication is primarily
aimed at health workers in community mental health teams (registered nurses,
clinical psychologists, medical practitioners, social workers, occupational
therapists, Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health workers etc), but would
incorporate those trainee health professionals involved in relevant undergraduate
and postgraduate studies.
Geriatric Telepsychiatry Shilpa Srinivasan 2017-03-01 This book provides a basic
introduction to geriatric telepsychiatry, including potential benefits and
drawbacks of utilizing this treatment modality. The text discusses applications in
academic, public, federal, and educational settings and suggests practical
guidelines for implementing and maintaining a telepsychiatry program. As the elder
population continues to grow over the next several decades, digital tools,
including videoconferencing, will play a large role in meeting the needs of the
elderly. Written by the leaders in geriatric telepsychiatry, this text is the
first to focus on the psychiatric application of these digital tools, lay out the
policies and guidelines for treating patients who can benefit from this service,
and outline the most cutting-edge research on the topic. Geriatric Telepsychiatry
is the ultimate guide for psychiatrists, geriatricians, social workers, geriatric
nurses, students, long-term care facilitators, and all medical professionals who
work with the elderly psychiatric patient.
Social Work in Geriatric Home Health Care Lucille Rosengarten 2020-07-25 Explore
how community-based networks can effectively meet the needs and problems of sick,
elderly people and their caregivers! Social Work in Geriatric Home Health Care:
The Blending of Traditional Practice with Cooperative Strategies explores how
social workers, aides, nurses, administrators, and policy makers can cooperatively
work by maintaining appropriate health records in order to keep the elderly living
at home. Based on the author’s twenty-five years of social work experience in
geriatric home care case management, this book explores improved ways to organize
home health care by use of cooperative strategies in order to assist older
individuals in living independent lives at home. Complete with informative case
studies and interviews, you will explore useful examples of geriatric social work
practice through Concerned Home Managers for the Elderly, (COHME) a nonprofit,
licensed home health care agency. Social Work in Geriatric Home Health Care
examines many crucial geriatric care and case management issues of concern to
geriatric social workers, including: offering meaningful and fulfilling work as a
home health care aide providing high-quality training and ongoing education for
home care aides creating a cooperative environment by encouraging staff, social
workers, and nurses to share expertise with the case management coordinators who
are responsible for placing the geriatric patient at home or in a special care
facility involving the client in the management of his or her own health care
creating concise, one-page reports for each home visit by using a “One-Sheet” to
help you extract case assessments and plans for your geriatric client in a readily
accessible format dealing with state regulatory authorities and the general trend
in home health care to place the elderly in nursing homes paying careful attention
to financial and administrative problems within your organization while striving
mental-health-practice-in-geriatric-health-care-settings

to remain true to your original mission of providing at-home care Social Work in
Geriatric Home Health Care will help you explore a different way of organizing
home health care for the sick and elderly at a time when the percentage of people
over sixty-five who will require care is rapidly increasing. This important book
works to improve the case management of geriatric people and challenges home
health care workers and legislators to become more progressive in their thinking
about the direction in which geriatric health care should move at the turn of the
century. With this vital book, you will gain insight into organized and
cooperative methods of providing home health care for the elderly and find
improved methods for managing your geriatric cases to give your clients optimum
care.
Aging and Mental Health Daniel L. Segal 2018-01-18 Fully updated and revised, this
new edition of a highly successful text provides students, clinicians, and
academics with a thorough introduction to aging and mental health. The third
edition of Aging and Mental Health is filled with new updates and features,
including the impact of the DSM-5 on diagnosis and treatment of older adults. Like
its predecessors, it uses case examples to introduce readers to the field of aging
and mental health. It also provides both a synopsis of basic gerontology needed
for clinical work with older adults and an analysis of several facets of aging
well. Introductory chapters are followed by a series of chapters that describe the
major theoretical models used to understand mental health and mental disorders
among older adults. Following entries are devoted to the major forms of mental
disorders in later life, with a focus on diagnosis, assessment, and treatment
issues. Finally, the book focuses on the settings and contexts of professional
mental health practice and on emerging policy issues that affect research and
practice. This combination of theory and practice helps readers conceptualize
mental health problems in later life and negotiate the complex decisions involved
with the assessment and treatment of those problems. Features new material on
important topics including positive mental health, hoarding disorder, chronic
pain, housing, caregiving, and ethical and legal concerns Substantially revised
and updated throughout, including reference to the DSM-5 Offers chapter-end
recommendations of websites for further information Includes discussion questions
and critical thinking questions at the end of each chapter Aging and Mental
Health, Third Edition is an ideal text for advanced undergraduate and graduate
students in psychology, for service providers in psychology, psychiatry, social
work, and counseling, and for clinicians who are experienced mental health service
providers but who have not had much experience working specifically with older
adults and their families.
Evidence-Based Behavioral Health Practices for Older Adults Sue E. Levkoff, ScD
2006-06-02 Print+CourseSmart
DSM-5® Pocket Guide for Elder Mental Health Sophia Wang 2016-12-12 Many
practitioners are hesitant to treat mental health issues in older adults,
believing that special expertise is required to do so effectively. DSM-5® Pocket
Guide for Elder Mental Health is based on the premise that all practitioners can
acquire the confidence needed to work with older patients. Primary care
practitioners, clinical psychiatrists, psychiatric nurses, psychiatric residents,
and resident fellows are just some of the professionals who will benefit from
memorable cases that illustrate how the presented information can quickly be
applied to the reader's own patients, handy mnemonics that make complex diagnostic
information easy to commit to memory, and informative tables that help readers
easily locate DSM-5® information for billing purposes. All of the information
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presented in this guide is grounded in real-world advice, so readers can be
confident that the information provided is practical and clinically based as they
learn how to Perform 15- and 30-minute diagnostic interviews Recognize the main
elements of the most common mental health disorders Reach an initial diagnosis
Engage patients in psychosocial, psychotherapeutic, and psychopharmacological
treatment plans and work with caregivers Know when to refer patients for
additional subspecialty mental health treatment. With expert consensus threaded
throughout, DSM-5® Pocket Guide for Elder Mental Health is the ideal companion for
trainees and seasoned professionals alike, who will find the thoughtful, practical
information they need to efficiently and effectively employ DSM-5® as part of
comprehensive diagnostic interview and treatment planning for their older
patients.
Ageing and Older Adult Mental Health Patrick Ryan 2013-03 This book examines the
issues and implications that mental health professionals face when dealing with
ageing and older adults. The book focuses on the biological, psychological and
cultural influences that impact on the work of mental health practitioners who
work with this client group. Based on current empirical research and evidencebased practical issues this book explores topics including:ageing and
dementiaelder abusecaring for older adultsdepression and ageingthe paradox of
ageinghow older adults are key to the success of future generations. Throughout
the book the contributors emphasise.
Geriatric Mental Health Care Robert P. Roca, M.D., M.P.H. 2022-03-14 "Geriatric
Mental Health Care addresses the disproportionate impact that the COVID-19
pandemic has had on older adults with mental illness. Topics covered include
inpatient geriatric psychiatry during a pandemic, telehealth models of care,
health care staff concerns, and social determinants of health. The authors also
explore the pandemic's effects on research and the economy, analyzing the impact
of nonclinical factors on the broader clinical care effort. Geriatric Mental
Health Care provides techniques that health care providers can use to overcome the
challenges of the current pandemic-and prepare for the next one"-Pathy's Principles and Practice of Geriatric Medicine Alan J. Sinclair 2012-03-13
This new edition of the comprehensive and renowned textbook Principles and
Practice of Geriatric Medicine offers a fully revised and updated review of
geriatric medicine. It covers the full spectrum of the subject, features 41 new
chapters, and provides up-to-date, evidence-based, and practical information about
the varied medical problems of ageing citizens. The three editors, from UK, USA
and France, have ensured that updated chapters provide a global perspective of
geriatric medicine, as well as reflect the changes in treatment options and
medical conditions which have emerged since publication of the 4th edition in
2006. The book includes expanded sections on acute stroke, dementia,
cardiovascular disease, and respiratory diseases, and features a new section on
end-of-life care. In the tradition of previous editions, this all-encompassing
text continues to be a must-have text for all clinicians who deal with older
people, particularly geriatric medical specialists, gerontologists, researchers,
and general practitioners. This title is also available as a mobile App from
MedHand Mobile Libraries. Buy it now from Google Play or the MedHand Store. Praise
for the 4th edition: "...an excellent reference for learners at all clinical and
preclinical levels and a useful contribution to the geriatric medical literature."
—Journal of the American Medical Association, November 2006 5th edition selected
for 2012 Edition of Doody's Core TitlesTM
Integrated Textbook of Geriatric Mental Health Donna Cohen 2011-09-01 From this
mental-health-practice-in-geriatric-health-care-settings

broader perspective, the authors describe the many factors that influence the
lives, health, and well-being of older patients and their caregivers, making this
an ideal text for psychiatrists, psychologists, nurses, and social workers.
On-Call Geriatric Psychiatry Ana Hategan 2016-04-13 This text covers basic
principles and practice of on-call psychiatric care in the geriatric patient in
various medical settings. It compiles the most likely complaints and provides
assessment and management tools for each situation. Written and edited by expert
geriatric psychiatrists, emergency psychiatrists, consultation/liaison
psychiatrists, geriatricians, and other multidisciplinary specialists, this is the
first handbook devoted to on-call geriatric psychiatry. Chapters contain an
important summary of key points for managing clinical situations, case studies,
and reflective questions. This text brings together relevant principles of on-call
geriatric psychiatry provided in clinical settings such as emergency, acute and
subacute inpatient, outpatient, residential, correctional, and
consultation/liaison. It includes clinical topics such as psychopharmacology,
psychotherapy, substance abuse, and includes coverage of medical ethics and the
law, utilization of contemporary technology, and administrative and public health
policy. On-Call Geriatric Psychiatry is the first practical guide to knit together
evidence-based medicine and geriatric psychiatric principles and practice
guidelines and is a valuable resource for trainees, psychiatrists, geriatricians,
emergency departments, nursing home physicians, and other health professionals
working with older adult patients.
The Mental Health and Substance Use Workforce for Older Adults Institute of
Medicine 2012-10-26 At least 5.6 million to 8 million-nearly one in five-older
adults in America have one or more mental health and substance use conditions,
which present unique challenges for their care. With the number of adults age 65
and older projected to soar from 40.3 million in 2010 to 72.1 million by 2030, the
aging of America holds profound consequences for the nation. For decades,
policymakers have been warned that the nation's health care workforce is illequipped to care for a rapidly growing and increasingly diverse population. In the
specific disciplines of mental health and substance use, there have been similar
warnings about serious workforce shortages, insufficient workforce diversity, and
lack of basic competence and core knowledge in key areas. Following its 2008
report highlighting the urgency of expanding and strengthening the geriatric
health care workforce, the IOM was asked by the Department of Health and Human
Services to undertake a complementary study on the geriatric mental health and
substance use workforce. The Mental Health and Substance Use Workforce for Older
Adults: In Whose Hands? assesses the needs of this population and the workforce
that serves it. The breadth and magnitude of inadequate workforce training and
personnel shortages have grown to such proportions, says the committee, that no
single approach, nor a few isolated changes in disparate federal agencies or
programs, can adequately address the issue. Overcoming these challenges will
require focused and coordinated action by all.
Fundamentals of Geriatric Psychiatry Rajesh R. Tampi 2013-01-01 The number of
people over the age of 65 years in the United States is growing steadily.
Currently, they constitute thirteen percent of the population of the United
States. This number will double over the next thirty years. Psychiatric disorders
are not uncommon in older adults. Dementia, depression, anxiety, psychotic
disorders and substance abuse disorders are often encountered in this population.
Substantial increase in the number of older adults with mental health issues and a
sluggish economic climate has resulted in our healthcare system being
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overburdened. Adding to this critical situation is the fact that the growth in the
number of trained clinicians caring for older adults with psychiatric disorders
has not kept pace with the healthcare needs of this population. Available evidence
indicates that although there has been an increase in the research database on
psychiatric disorders in older adults, the translation of this latest research
data into clinical practice occurs less frequently than desired. Keeping these
issues in mind, the authors have written a concise textbook on geriatric
psychiatry which encompasses the latest information on psychiatric disorders in
late-life. It is written by experienced professionals who specialise in the care
of older adults with psychiatric disorders. This book has the latest data in
geriatric psychiatry interpreted and translated in an easy to read manner. There
is also a practice test at the end of this book for clinicians taking
certification examinations in geriatric psychiatry. This book is a must have for
anyone who cares for older adults with mental illness, be it a caregiver, a
student, a trainee, a novice clinician or a seasoned academic.
Contemporary Perspectives on Ageism Liat Ayalon 2018-05-22 This open access book
provides a comprehensive perspective on the concept of ageism, its origins, the
manifestation and consequences of ageism, as well as ways to respond to and
research ageism. The book represents a collaborative effort of researchers from
over 20 countries and a variety of disciplines, including, psychology, sociology,
gerontology, geriatrics, pharmacology, law, geography, design, engineering, policy
and media studies. The contributors have collaborated to produce a truly
stimulating and educating book on ageism which brings a clear overview of the
state of the art in the field. The book serves as a catalyst to generate research,
policy and public interest in the field of ageism and to reconstruct the image of
old age and will be of interest to researchers and students in gerontology and
geriatrics.
Integrated Textbook of Geriatric Mental Health Donna Cohen 2011-07-20 As the
population ages, increasing numbers of older people require the attention and
services of mental health professionals. Despite their prevalence, however, mental
health problems in this population often go undiagnosed and therefore untreated.
This textbook offers medical students and professionals the information they need
to care for older people with mental disorders. Drs. Donna Cohen and Carl
Eisdorfer, two internationally recognized experts in geriatric mental health,
provide a comprehensive framework within which students and practitioners alike
can address the salient issues of the field. These include the biopsychosocial
aging processes, specific pathologies prevalent in later life, social issues
common to the elderly, the delivery of care in various settings, and the economic
policies affecting services for older people. The authors' goal is not only to
enhance clinical practice but also to urge physicians to develop and coordinate a
more holistic care strategy that acknowledges the complex challenges of older
patients. To this end, Cohen and Eisdorfer discuss essential principles of optimal
care, the latest research findings, evidence- and consensus-based practice
standards, resources to help professionals keep abreast of the changing mental
health landscape, and ethical dilemmas of clinical practice and research. The
signal strength of this book lies in its integrated approach, an approach that
emphasizes the philosophy and principles of caring for older people along with
clinical practices and issues. From this broader perspective, the authors describe
the many factors that influence the lives, health, and well-being of older
patients and their caregivers, making this an ideal text for psychiatrists,
psychologists, nurses, and social workers.
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Retooling for an Aging America Institute of Medicine 2008-08-27 As the first of
the nation's 78 million baby boomers begin reaching age 65 in 2011, they will face
a health care workforce that is too small and woefully unprepared to meet their
specific health needs. Retooling for an Aging America calls for bold initiatives
starting immediately to train all health care providers in the basics of geriatric
care and to prepare family members and other informal caregivers, who currently
receive little or no training in how to tend to their aging loved ones. The book
also recommends that Medicare, Medicaid, and other health plans pay higher rates
to boost recruitment and retention of geriatric specialists and care aides.
Educators and health professional groups can use Retooling for an Aging America to
institute or increase formal education and training in geriatrics. Consumer groups
can use the book to advocate for improving the care for older adults. Health care
professional and occupational groups can use it to improve the quality of health
care jobs.
Geriatric Psychiatry Ana Hategan 2018-04-03 This textbook presents real-world
cases and discussions that introduce the various mental health syndromes found in
the aging population before delving into the core concepts covered by geriatric
psychiatry curricula. The text follows each case study with the vital information
necessary for physicians in training, including key features of each disorder and
its presentation, practical guidelines for diagnosis and treatment, clinical
pearls, and other devices that are essential to students of geriatric psychiatry.
With the latest DSM-5 guidelines and with rich learning tools that include key
points, review questions, tables, and illustrations, this text is the only
resource that is specifically designed to train both American and Canadian
candidates for specialty and subspecialty certification or recertification in
geriatric psychiatry. It will also appeal to audiences worldwide as a state-ofthe-art resource for credentialing and/or practice guidance. The text meets the
needs of the future head on with its straightforward coverage of the most
frequently encountered challenges, including neuropsychiatric syndromes,
psychopharmacology, eldercare and the law, substance misuse, mental health
following a physical condition, medical psychiatry, and palliative care. Written
by experts in the field, Geriatric Psychiatry: A Case-Based Textbook is the
ultimate resource for graduate and undergraduate medical students and certificate
candidates providing mental health care for aging adults, including psychiatrists,
psychologists, geriatricians, primary care and family practice doctors,
neurologists, social workers, nurses, and others.
Geropsychiatric and Mental Health Nursing Karen Devereaux Melillo 2010-08-25
Geropsychiatric and Mental Health Nursing, Second Edition addresses the knowledge
and skills necessary in the assessment and nursing care of older adults
experiencing common late life mental health and psychiatric problems. This text
features experts in gerontological nursing and geropsychiatric fields and provides
essential information for advanced practice and professional nurses, as well as
graduate and undergraduate nursing students.The Second Edition has been completely
revised and updated to include crucial areas like assessment, diagnosis,
psychopharmacology, and behavioral management strategies in nursing care of older
adults. New to this edition are case studies in each chapter in addition to
discussion questions. This new edition also presents the work of the
Geropsychiatric Nursing Collaborative (GPNC) in its entirety. The focus of the
GPNC is to improve the education of nurses who care for elders suffering from
depression, dementia, and other mental health disorders. The collaborative effort
enhances extant competencies for all levels of nursing education, focusing on
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older adults with mental health/illness concerns. Shared in the Appendix are the
competency statements developed for basic, graduate, post-graduate, and continuing
education nursing programs.
Clinical Manual of Geriatric Psychopharmacology Sandra A. Jacobson 2014-02-12 In
the 7 years since the first edition of Clinical Manual of Geriatric
Psychopharmacology was published, dozens of new drugs have been released, and
older medications have been marketed in different formulations. In addition,
research on pharmacokinetics, pharmacodynamics and mechanism of action, potential
interactions, and other critical topics has proceeded apace, rendering much of the
information in existing guides obsolete. This new volume is both comprehensive and
completely up to date, offering information unavailable elsewhere. New drugs
covered include asenapine, paliperidone, iloperidone, lurasidone, desvenlafaxine,
vilazodone, long-acting trazodone, milnacipran, armodafinil, extended-release
valproate, rotigotine transdermal, tetrabenazine, dextromethorphan, long-acting
gabapentin, and transdermal buprenorphine. Each chapter has a standardized format,
with topics including pharmacokinetics, pharmacodynamics and mechanism of action,
drug interactions, clinical use (which addresses choice of drug, alternative
formulations/routes, pre-treatment evaluation, dose and dose titration, PRN use,
monitoring treatment, drug levels, managing treatment resistance, switching drugs,
duration of treatment, discontinuation, and overdose), adverse effects, and
treatment of selected syndromes and disorders. Dozens of tables, boxes, and
figures organize and present complex material, such as practice guidelines, in a
straightforward manner that is easy to understand and apply, and the concise,
bulleted text facilitates reading and comprehension in the clinical setting.
"Specific Drug Summaries" -- one-page summaries of prescribing information for
individual drugs -- provide fast access to critical information in a simple
format. Designed for residents, fellows, and all clinicians in psychiatry and
medicine who diagnose and treat psychiatric and neuropsychiatric conditions
affecting geriatric patients, this clinical reference can be used across all
treatment settings (inpatient, outpatient, day hospital, consultation, and nursing
home). Meticulously referenced and grounded in the latest research, Clinical
Manual of Geriatric Psychopharmacology, Second Edition, is the definitive guide to
psychotropic use in elderly patients. Clinicians can rely confidently on its upto-date coverage and authoritative counsel.
The Praeger Handbook of Mental Health and the Aging Community Doreen Maller
2017-11-27 A comprehensive book written by experienced practitioners, this singlevolume work describes clinical competencies, specific challenges, and applications
in providing services to the elderly and their caregivers. • Includes therapeutic
interventions and addresses critical elements including diversity, poverty,
disability, and the law and ethics of elder care • Features case studies that
clearly illustrate expressive arts, animal-assisted therapy, couple's counseling,
family therapy, and evidence-based treatments • Ideally suited to students,
psychologists, counselors, therapists, and health professionals who work with, or
aim to practice with, elderly people and their families • Enables interns in their
early years of practice to ensure that their services are appropriate, client
centered, client driven, and evidence-based
Mental Health and Later Life John Keady 2010-09-13 The mental health needs of
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older people are all too often overlooked or put down to the inevitable effects of
old age. This textbook will make it much easier for health professionals to
identify, treat and support the needs of this vulnerable group.
Principles and Practice of Geriatric Psychiatry Marc E. Agronin 2012-03-28 Many
elderly patients suffer from psychiatric conditions that result from--or are made
worse by--existing medical conditions. This new edition integrates clinical
expertise needed to evaluate and treat psychiatric, medical and neurologic
disorders in the older patient. Both scientific foundations of and clinical
approaches to psychiatric disease are discussed by a range of experts who rely on
evidence-based clinical guidelines and outcomes data. Most chapters include case
studies that illuminate the approaches to diagnosis and treatment. The book's five
sections include basic principles of evaluation and treatment for specific
disorders; appendices offer further insight into pharmacotherapy and neuroanatomic
foundation of psychiatric diseases.
Serving the Elderly Paul Kim 2017-07-12 Broadly speaking there are two kinds of
professional practice skills relevant to the burgeoning field of gerontological
human service: clinical modalities and macro strategies. This book identifies
seven essential approaches to clinical gerontology, including five of the most
important macro skills that all professionals in the field will need to acquire,
and it presents each of them in a single collection intended to serve as a basic
text and reference work for academic and in-service training. Each contributor to
this volume speaks with recognized expertise on his/her preferred subject, while
mindful of the larger purpose of the collection as a whole. In a concluding
chapter, Dr. Kim draws on his own long and successful experience in obtaining
financial support for his programs and provides a wealth of useful information on
the preparation of grant proposals and the conduct of other fundraising
activities. Serving the Elderly is adaptable to the uses of a wide variety of
geriatric health care providers, from students and trainees in social work,
clinical psychology, and other care-giving professions to already established
practitioners who are branching out in gerontology.
GERIATRIC FORENSIC PSYCHIATRY Dr Jacob Holzer 2017-11-30 Geriatric Forensic
Psychiatry: Principles and Practice is one of the first texts to provide a
comprehensive review of important topics in the intersection of geriatric
psychiatry, medicine, clinical neuroscience, forensic psychiatry, and law. It will
speak to a broad audience among varied fields, including clinical and forensic
psychiatry and mental health professionals, geriatricians and internists,
attorneys and courts, regulators, and other professionals working with the older
population. Topics addressed in this text, applied to the geriatric population,
include clinical forensic evaluation, regulations and laws, civil commitment,
different forms of capacity, guardianship, patient rights, medical-legal issues
related to treatment, long term care and telemedicine, risk management, patient
safety and error reduction, elder driving, sociopathy and aggression, offenders
and the adjudication process, criminal evaluations, corrections, ethics, culture,
cognitive impairment, substance abuse, trauma, older professionals, high risk
behavior, and forensic mental health training and research. Understanding the
relationship between clinical issues, laws and regulations, and managing risk and
improving safety, will help to serve the growing older population.
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